From: [e-mail address redacted]

Sent: 7/17/2012 11:57:56 AM

To: USPTO Info <usptolnfo@uspto.gov>

Subject: Micro entity question

Hello,

We were wondering (with reference to the micro entity status):

1)  Will this be available for foreign applicants (assuming they meet all other requirements)?

2)  1.29(c) suggests that if their income is not in US Dollars that we should convert their income

pursuant to IRS published rates — would we then compare this converted value versus the 3X median
household income for the US? Or for the country they live in?

Thank you very much.
Best Regards,

Franklin
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